Hello,

We wish to object in the strongest possible terms to these proposals. Already our
village is suffering from a gross excess of cars parking on our village roads ( because
the car parks are full), the doctors surguries are over full making it a very long time
before you can get an appointment, and our school teachers are working harder than
ever trying to control the packed classrooms when teaching.

It is absolutely ridiculous to build more houses in the Lymm and surrounding area,
this would bring further chaos and stress to the people who already live here and it
should not happen to this once beautiful, peaceful village.

Please reconsider !





